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Hello Karen. Please circulate these comments to the appropriate people. I believe the
proposed parking lot behind the Red Tower building, via a Main Street access/egress
is a terrible idea from both a traffic , environmental and fiscal perspective. I owned
and operated a 42 car student parking lot on the West side of campus for over 30
years. Student usage of parking lots is erratic and constant. Students commute home
alot, have off campus jobs, go shopping or skiing, visit off campus friends, drive
friends to class,, etc etc. This added traffic at the top of Church Hill, which is narrow,
will contribute to further traffic issues at key times of each day. Thank you, Richard
Gsottschneider,  280 Durham Point Road. 
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